
 

 

 

 

ERIE COUNTY SURROGATE’S COURT NOTICE FOR 
EMPLOYEES OF TITLE SEARCH COMPANIES 

EFFECTIVE JUNE 29, 2020 

 

The location of the Erie County Surrogate’s Court public 

access computers for use by employees of title search companies 

has changed. The public access computer for their use is stationed 

in the Erie County Clerk’s Office, 92 Franklin Street – 1st floor. 

Please know that, if you need to print documents, paper will not 

be provided to you. You are required to bring your own paper.  

If you have any questions, please contact Chief Clerk 

Kathleen Downing, Esq., [kdowning@nycourts.gov] or Deputy 

Chief Clerk Jamila A. Lee, Esq. [ jalee@nycourts.gov]. 


